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UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

The 2024 construction season will be starting soon. Therefore, the Anoka County
Surveyor's Office respectfully requests that the municipalities notify our office of
upcoming construction projects. We are required by statute to maintain the Public
Land Survey for Anoka County. Our office would like to receive a list of the upcoming
years’ construction projects, including the location, length and type of construction
together with a proposed starting date. This will provide us with the opportunity to
assess the number and location of government corners that will be disturbed.

If there are corners that will be disturbed, advance notice will allow us to efficiently
raise or remove and replace these monuments before the final lift is applied. This will
eliminate the need to bore a large hole in the road’s new surface in order to raise the
monument(s) to a position flush with the surface of the road. Notifying us will save
our field crew a substantial amount of time and will provide you with a longer lasting,
more professional looking final product.

If a comprehensive list of projects is not available a phone call or an e-mail prior to
construction, explaining what will be done and where, would be appreciated. You can
reach Stephen Snitker (Land Surveying Supervisor) at 763-324-3111, e-mail,
stephen.snitker@anokacountymn.gov If you have any questions, please feel free to
call. Thank you.
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